
Mr. and Mrs. Zareh Kapikian 
172-14 32nd Avenue 
Flushing, New York 11358 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Yapikian : 

January 27 , 197 7 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$20.00 , which you were kind enough to make to St. Vartan 
Cathedral in lieu of flowers for the late Dr. Mihran 
Exerjian. 

Receipt Number 25808 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


